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Dear parents/ carers. 

In Year 6, these next two half terms are very important. SATs are only 9 teaching weeks away and it is vital that we 
are all prepared for them when they arrive. As we have previously said, SATs should not cause your child any 
concerns. If you feel your child is worrying about anything, please come and tell us; we are here to help and 
primarily, make sure you and your child are happy.  

SATs week – Monday 14th May – Thursday 17th May 

This year, the Key Stage 2 SATs tests will begin on Monday 14th May and will finish on Thursday 17th May. Please see 
below the schedule for SATs week. Please note, all tests will be completed in the morning; there will be no afternoon 
tests. As these tests are a requirement from the government, they cannot be completed at another time therefore it 
is essential that your child is in school this week. 

Monday 14th May Tuesday 15th May Wednesday 16th May Thursday 17th May 
English grammar, 
punctuation and spelling 
Paper 1: questions (45min) 
 

Reading Paper: (1hr) Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic  
(30min) 

Maths Paper 3: Reasoning  
(40min) 

English grammar, 
punctuation and spelling 
Paper 2: Spellings (15min) 

 Maths Paper 2: Reasoning  
(40min) 

 

 

In order to finalise the arrangements for SATs week, we will be holding a parent meeting on Wednesday 21st March. 
It is essential that you attend. Because of the importance of this meeting, we will be offering two times: 3:20pm and 
5:15pm. Hopefully, these times will be convenient for all. Booster on this day will be cancelled. As well as SATs, we 
will also be discussing the Ghyll Head residential and any issues you may have regarding high school places. 

Please sign the slip below indicating which meeting you will be attending and return to school. 

As always, we thank you for your continued support in helping your child achieve their full potential. Again, if you 
have any concerns or questions, please feel free to ask. 

God bless,  
Mr Jordan and Mr Long  

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

I will be attending the meeting at 3:20pm   5:15pm  

 

Child’s name _____________________        Signed ______________________________ 


